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          Question No: 149 

  

nbn 

Hansard Ref: Written, 22/02/2016 

Topic: Telstra contracts 

Senator Urquhart, Anne asked: 

In December 2015, nbn co announced that it had signed two new contracts with Telstra for 
maintenance and remediation. Telstra described the contracts in its announcement to market.  

 

(a) Telstra indicates that the first contract involves Telstra “fixing faults on the copper network.” 
Will this work take place prior to the relevant areas being declared ready for service?  

(b) Telstra has cited a combined value of $80 million for the first year for both contracts. What is 
the forecast three year value of the first contract—fixing faults on the copper network?  

(c) NBN indicated in December that the cost of these contracts was included in the Corporate 
Plan (“These arrangements will have no impact on nbn’s peak funding estimate”). If the cost 
of these contracts was finalised by the issue of the Corporate Plan in August, why did nbn co 
wait until late December to announce the contracts? 

  

Answer:  

(a) No, this is primarily to cover fixing faults post Ready for Service.  The only exception is for 
the 5 days between asset transfer and Ready for Service, during which the contract covers 
work performed by Telstra prior to Ready for Service.  

(b) This information is Commercial in Confidence.  

(c) Funding estimates were included in the Corporate Plan in August 2015. When the contracts 
were subsequently finalised, the forecast cost of these contracts was confirmed to be within 
the original funding estimates used for the Corporate Plan in August 2015. 


